December 27, 1974

Mr. Barkave Elian

5810 Bergenline Ave.

West New York, N.J. 07093

Dear Mr. Elian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of
$100 for that purpose.

Qur receipt No. 19762 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Enc.



